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Our last big unit for science is Animals.  We will learn about how animals are the 

same and different, how they move, and other interesting facts. 

Thanks so much for the class gifts for me, Ms. Coakley, and Mrs. Hannon.  

We appreciate all of your kindness! 

Dates 

5/29 

 Holiday - NO SCHOOL! 

5/30-6/1 

 EOG testing for grades 3-5  

6/1 

 Fly Up Day 

K students will visit 1st grade for an 

hour 

6/8 

 Kindergarten Graduation 9:30am in 

the gym 

 

EOG Testing 

Next week students in grades 3-5 will 

be taking EOG tests all over the 

building.  Why is this important for 

us? Ms. Coakley will be helping with 

the testing so I will be the only one in 

the classroom.  Students will not be 

allowed to go in the hallway during 

testing, which usually lasts all morning.  

This means that they can only use our 

bathroom and that they will not be 

able to go get water in the hall.  

Please be sure that your child 

brings a water bottle from home 

each day next week.   

I would like to keep the routine as 

close to normal as possible so I plan on 

having literacy centers.  If you are 

one of our weekly volunteers please 

plan on coming next week. 

We also have to be super quiet in the 

classroom during testing.  Please 

practice whispering at home this 

week. 

 

Be on the lookout for an email to 

sign up to send in items for the 

reception after graduation.  We 

need your help to make this a 

memorable event for everyone! 


